
 
 
 

 
OPOA STANDING RULE 

 
BOARD MEMBER ATTENDANCE 

 
 
To ensure that elected members of the OPOA Board of Directors meet their 
obligation of attendance to OPOA board meetings, the OPOA board adopts the 
following standing rule: 
 
1)  All members of the Board of Directors of the OPOA are expected to attend all 

OPOA Board meetings. Any officer or board member who will not be 
attending the monthly board meeting will contact the president and advise the 
circumstances for the absence. 

 
2)  No officer or board member of the OPOA Board of Directors may have three 

absences in a twelve-month period. 
 
3)  If an officer or member of the Board of Directors of the OPOA has two prior 

absences and is subsequently absent from a monthly board meeting, this 
may become a topic of discussion for that board meeting. 
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